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My name is Karen Elizabeth Buckingham

I am against the proposed extension of emergency powers for the Queensland Government.

The response of the current government to lockdown; track and trace all movements; insist that healthy people 
wear masks; deny children the right to go to school and to restrict movement through closing borders is 
disproportionate to the threat.

Valid scientific evidence that raises genuine concern about the current vaccination program and shows greater 
death risk from vaccination than COVID for younger age groups is being ignored.

Queenslanders are having information presented to them that aims to create fear and alarm rather than to give 
the whole picture.

The use of emergency powers should only be used in cases of genuine emergency. They have been abused and 
should not be extended.
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